

Bonington Drive, Arnold, Nottingham NG5 7EX

> Tele: 0115 8408068 Fax: 0115 8408708

Head Teacher: Mrs E Essex Email: office@robertmellors.org.uk

4th January 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Since the announcement by the Prime Minister at 8pm, I have been having many conversations with colleagues in school and at the Redhill Trust to work on a plan for the coming days and weeks.

From Wednesday 6th January, school will be open for vulnerable children and those of key workers.

Unfortunately, due to the late notice of the lockdown, we are unable to open school to any children on Tuesday 5th January.

We are devastated that we are heading into another period where only a small number of children will be able to attend school, however we know that this is happening in the interests of health and safety for all.

Please rest assured that remote learning and support for all children will continue to be our priority in this period of lockdown.

We will be in touch with you again tomorrow to give you further information.

In the meantime, if you meet the government definition of a key worker, please complete the google form which will be sent via text to you shortly as soon as you possibly can.

Best wishes Mrs Essex